
May 8th, 2019 
7:00 P.M.  Kennedy Trail PAC Meeting Principal’s Report 
  -Mrs. Christine Shepherd 
 
Welcome 
 
School Update 

• Track and Field is underway.  Meet at Bear Creek Park on May 28th.  Thanks to our coaches. 
• Super Power Assembly on May 31st @ 8:40 a.m. for Teamwork 
• We missed our early dismissal day due to snow.  Moved it to sports day (June 14). 
• Multicultural day coming in April was a huge success.  Thank you to all the wonderful 

parents who provide lunch (for staff and students) in conjunction with Vaisakhi. 
• Thank you to PAC for paying for HOJA the students really enjoyed it! 
• Ready Set Learn and Welcome to Kindergarten is happening this month 
• We are beginning to plan for next years.  If parents have educational concerns regarding 

the placement of your child, please put them in writing to Mrs. Shepherd for 
consideration by June 1, 2019.  You may also email the school at 
Kennedytrail@surreyschools.ca. Please put placement request as the subject of your 
email. 

• We are scheduled to have 13 divisions next year, as we were this year.  If enrollment is high 
we may grow by a division in September. Our kindergarten registration is currently higher 
than traditionally. 
 

 
School Goal 

• Social Emotional Learning is still our focus (emphasis on Self-Regulation) 
• Each month has a “Brain Fit Super Power”: May  is Teamwork, April was Accountability and 

Responsibility  
• Each month has family homework and a monthly assembly 

 
PAC Reflections: 

• Thank you for hot lunch-  White Spot was very popular 
• Student helpers seemed to have very little problems 
• Thank you for the field trip contributions.  Divisions 8-12 went to Science World today. 
• Thank you for the continue support and for providing $3000 to support Camp Squeah.  The 

students are going tomorrow.  Should be a great day. 
 
PAC Plans (from today’s meeting)  

• Next Hot Lunch-Tim Horton’s May 31st-order forms soon 
• Family Movie Night May 24th-Doors open at 5:30 movie starts 6:00 $2 entrance $1 treats for 

sale 
• PAC will provide watermelon for sports day (volunteer cutters are needed in the morning) 
• Hot Lunch pre-orders on Sports Day  
• PAC will do a concession on Sports Day 
• Spring Games day will be postponed to next school year. 
• Next PAC meeting will be the AGM (elections).  June 6th at 6:00 p.m. in the multipurpose 

room 
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